
Week Beginning 19th November 2018 

 

Our literacy focus this week has been Kennings poems. They have a 

decidedly Christmas flavour so, nearer to the time look out for a 

special poem your child has written in this style! 

 

 

In phonics we looked at how the letter c can also sound like the 

letter s. We also looked at the letter i and how it makes a short and 

long sound. We clapped the number of sylIables in our names and in 

our handwriting books we focused on letters from the ladder family, 

which including l,i,t,u,j and y. 

Days of the week have been the subject for maths this week. We’ve 

learned a song about them. See if your child can sing it to you. 

In P4C (Philosophy for Children), the Squirrels read the book ‘The 

Rainbow Fish’, the Hedgehogs read ‘On Sudden Hill’.  We then 

discussed what makes a good friend. The children had some really 

good ideas and learned some new ways to share them in the 

classroom. 



 

 

The BBC Ten Pieces song this week was ‘Enigma’ Variations Theme, 

11,6&7 by Edward Elgar. 
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